
 

 

LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY UNIT 

FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 
15/10/21 

                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parent 

Thank you for all your support since the beginning of 

term. Hopefully, after the half term break we will be 

able to relax some of the restrictions that have been in 

place. We will keep you informed of any changes. 

Next week is a shorter week as school is closed on 

Friday (22nd Oct) for pupils.  

Half term holiday – 25th Oct to 29th Oct 

School reopens on Monday 1st Nov. 

I hope you have a safe and enjoyable half term holiday. 

 

PTF Hallowe’en Party / Disco 
 

P.1 – P.3 – Tuesday 19th October 

P.4 – P.7 – Thursday 21st October 

Your child may come to school in non-uniform 

OR Halloween costume on their class party 

day. PTF will provide a drink and some snacks. 

Cost: £2 per pupil 

Parent/Teacher Interviews –week beginning 18th Oct. 

You will have received information from your child’s 

teacher regarding a date and approximate time for 

your parent/teacher interview (telephone interview). 

Please ensure you are available at the given time.  

If you have difficulty with English you may request a 

short progress sheet. Please contact school for this. 

To facilitate these interviews school will finish at 

1:00pm (from Monday 18th to Thursday 21st). 

Please note: School dinner will be available as 

normal. 

 

After School Care 

Our ‘After School Care’ is available next week from 

1:00pm until 6:00pm.  Cost: £4.50 per hour until 

2:00pm and £16 for the whole afternoon session 2:00 – 

6:00pm.  

‘Little Munchkins’ will be taking over the ‘After 

School Care’ when we return after our half term 

holiday. This will continue to be held in school and 

costs will remain the same as before.  

Please contact Little Munchkins to book your place 

and arrange payment. Contact details: 

littlemunchkinskidsclub@gmail.com 

Phone: 07766526598 

Our School APP 

Please download the school jotter app on your 

mobile phone so that you can keep up to date 

with all the latest news and information from school. 

We hope to go paperless after half term. The Friday 

newsletter will only be available on our school website 

or on the school jotter app. 

 

After School Clubs  

There will be NO after school clubs next week and NO 

swimming for P.6 and P.7. 

 

Dinner Money 

Dinner money MUST be paid on a Monday morning for 

the whole week. Collecting money each day takes a lot 

of teacher time which impacts learning. As a result, we 

will not be collecting dinner money throughout the week 

apart from when a child is absent. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS - FOREST SCHOOL 

I am delighted to inform you that Lisburn 

Central has achieved the ‘Forest School 

Award’ this week. A special thanks to 

Miss Cleland and her P.4 class for all their hard work. 

This is a great achievement for the school. Please 

check out our website for further information on 

Forest schools and photographs of activities. 

 

PTF Christmas Activities 

The PTF have decided to hold a Christmas ballot again 

this year. Further details on this will follow after half 

term. Please let me know if you, or any business you 

have contact with, would be able donate prizes to the 

ballot. Thank you. 

 

Cold Wet Days……As the weather gets colder and 

wetter please ensure your child wears a warm, 

waterproof coat and sensible waterproof black shoes to 

school every day. 

________________________________ 

Should you wish to speak to me about any of the above or any 

other matter please contact 

apoots468@c2kni.net    

A.Poots    
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